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Comments for Public Posting: Although I sympathize with the unfortunate conditions of the
shelter system, suspending the rights of responsible, law-abiding
breeders and owners of intact dogs will not help shelter
overcrowding. I view this as an impingement on my freedom and
my right to breed a particular rare terrier breed.



